
Thank you for your comment, Judith Bos.
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Comment Submitted:

The Asian Carp are a major threat to the Great Lakes. Fishing is a major industry in all states surrounding the Great Lakes.
Boating for pleasure and commerce are also important. These fish will kill life in our fresh water lakes and streams. Do whatever
is necessary to stop this menace.


